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Cc: Mr. Djordje Visacki 

Secretary General  
 
 
       Athens, 22 June 2020 
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Mr. President,  
Mr. Secretary General, 
 
 
Kindly accept our deepest condolences on the premature and tragic death of Bobana 
Veličković.  
Passionate about shooting, she will surely be remembered by all of us who had the chance to 
know her and admire her enthusiasm and passion  
Please accept our deepest sympathy for this terrible loss for the Serbian and the international 
sports family and kindly pass our sympathy to Bobana’s family  
 
With Olympic regards 
 
 
Spyros Capralos       Emmanuel Kolympadis 
 

 
 
 
 
 

HOC President       HOC Secretary General 
IOC Member 
 
 


